
FEEWWV is asking that you help brighten this 
Christmas Season for some deserving child of 
Edgar P. Harney SOEA. It starts with a gift and 
leads to transformed lives through Jesus Christ. 
Your gifts and contributions can show some 
young person that kind-hearted, compassionate 
Christians still exist, even in the world today.

Help us to show Christian love to a needy child 
this holiday season.

If you are interested   in helping us to give joy 
to a deserving child this Christmas, please 
contact Minister Elizabeth Winston or Minister 
Thompson. Thank you for your support.   


